Message from Loki Optimodal

We do it synchromodal.

Yard Density Terminal 1700 Antwerp

Dear Customers,
DP World Antwerp Terminal 1700 has informed us about a currently very high utilization of the terminal capacities.

Therefore, the terminal asks for the next days not to deliver the containers immediately at the cargo opening time, but as
soon as possible at the ETA of the respective ocean vessel.

As you are well aware, the closing dates sometimes change at very short notice. This could lead to the terminal refusing
containers. If this should be the case and the containers have to be returned, we ask for your understanding that we will
pass on the resulting costs to you.

We regret this development very much, but unfortunately have no influence on this handling of the seaport terminal.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Good. Better. Optimodal.



